
Cell Phone Policy 
 

While improvements in technology, both in equipment and capabilities, continue to 

expand, and while the educational use of technology for students will continue to 

play an important role in the education of students in our school, decisions need to 

be made as to the educational and personal use of that technology. 

 

The use of cell phones by students during the school day is prohibited. Adequate 

access to telephones is provided to students within the school should they need to 

use them. Cell phones are to be kept in lockers and turned off for the day.  Students 

who have or are using cell phones during the school day will have them taken 

immediately and given to administration.  Students can pick up cell phones after 

school.  If this occurs 3 or more times, parents will be called and the cell phone can 

be picked up by parents.    

 

Parents or volunteers who come into the school are asked to limit their use of cell 

phones to areas and times that do not interfere with the learning environment of the 

school including classrooms, concerts, assemblies or any such place where 

students are gathered. 

 

Compliance with this policy protects the rights and privacy of all our students and 

does not distract from the learning environment of the classroom or school in 

general. Parents and volunteers who assist in our school are asked to adhere to this 

policy as well when they are visiting or helping in our school.  
 


